

HST/KHS

8 February 2023

Dear parent/carer

As my time at Wintringham comes to an end, I just wanted to thank you for all your support over the last 15 years that I have been at the Academy, seven of which as Principal. I am very proud to have been the Principal of Oasis Academy Wintringham and it has been an honour and a privilege to work with such a great team.

Ms Revell takes over as the Interim Principal from Friday and I know that the Academy is in safe hands. I look forward to working with Ms Revell and the team in my new role as Regional Director, watching the Academy go from strength to strength.

If you are a parent of a Year 11 student, then please ensure that they attend the intervention sessions that are available during the half-term break as these sessions are valuable in preparing your child for their forthcoming examinations. A copy of the timetable has been sent out and it can also be found on the Academy Facebook page.

The Academy returns from the half-term break on Monday 20 February. I wish you all a restful holiday.

Yours sincerely

Ms H Stennett Principal

Believe, Achieve, Succeed

@OAWintringham #proudtobeOAWOasisWintringham

Registered Office: 75 Westminster Bridge Road, London, SE1 7HS.

Principal: Ms. H. Stennett

Weelsby Avenue, Grimsby, N.E. Lincs., DN32 0AZ Tel: 01472 871811 www.oasisacademywintringham.org

Oasis Academy Wintringham is sponsored by Oasis Community Learning www.oasiscommunitylearning.org - part of Oasis UK.
Oasis Community Learning is an exempt charity under the terms of the Charities Act 1993 and 2006.
Oasis Community Learning is a Company Limited by Guarantee registered in England & Wales No. 5398529.



